
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information regarding North East Lincolnshire patient’s currently in receipt of In Vitro Fertilisation 
(IVF) services 

 
As you are aware, following a review by the CCG of its IVF support to 3 cycles the local GP 
commissioners were consulted on the issue. 
 
At the Council of members meeting on Thursday 6th August 2015, it was agreed that with effect from 
the 7th August 2015, North East Lincolnshire CCG would move to only funding once cycle of IVF. 
 
Transition arrangements have been put into place for those who are currently on an IVF pathway and 
information provided to them. We have also contacted providers directly to make them aware of the 
decision.  
 
If you would like to discuss the decision in any more detail please do not hesitate to contact Michelle 
Barnard at michelle.barnard@nhs.net.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 

 

 
Cathy Kennedy  
Deputy Chief Executive 
North East Lincolnshire Clinical Commissioning Group 
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